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My welfare role this year has involved regular visits to our most senior 
members of the shul, in their homes or care homes. I have also tried to keep 

in touch with members who are unable to attend services through ill health, 
and to speak to family members for updates and to pass on our best wishes. 
 
I have sent a number of cards to members celebrating special birthdays, 
anniversaries and new births in the family.  
 
I have liaised with student Rabbi Tim who has made a number of visits to shul 
members and spoken on the phone to others.  
 
It is a pleasure for me to continue in this role for the coming year. 
 
Janet Kogan 


